
1801 California Street Room 4730
Denver, Colorado 80202
303 672-2856

Bill Johnston
Executive Director

October 9, 2002

Transmittal No. 143

Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW, TW-A325
Washington, DC 20554

Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau/Pricing Policy Division

The accompanying tariff material, issued on behalf of Qwest Corporation (Qwest), FRN 0003-
7467-57 (Concurring Carriers: The Malheur Home Telephone Company, FRN 0003-7467-65, and
El Paso County Telephone Company, FRN 0004-3212-46) and bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 1,
effective as reflected on the attached tariff pages, is sent to you in compliance with the
requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended.  This material consists of the tariff
pages indicated on the following check sheet(s):

Tariff F.C.C. No. Check Sheet Revision No.
1 118th Revision of Page 0-1

26th Revision of Page 0-1.1
17th Revision of Page 0-1.26
14th Revision of Page 0-1.27

Under authority of Special Permission No. 02-126, this filing is being made by Qwest in its Tariff
F.C.C. No.1 to withdraw tariff material associated with Transmittal No. 142, specifically Managed
Long Distance (MLD) Service, which was filed September 27, 2002 and has an effective date of
October 12, 2002.  MLD is a call management service that provides an IC the capability to offer
its end user limited 1+ direct dialed long distance calling.  Qwest is withdrawing the tariff material
associated with MLD since, upon further review, it has been determined that this offerings does
not need to be tariffed.  This filing is being made on not less than one day’s notice.

Supporting information discussed under Sections 61.38 and 61.49 of the Commission’s Rules is
not required to make this filing.

In accordance with Section 61.32(b), the original Transmittal Letter, the Federal Communications
Commission Form 159 and the filing fee have been submitted to a courier service for delivery to
the Treasury Department lockbox located at the Mellon Bank in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania.

All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing, including service copies of
petitions, should be directed to:

John Kure
Qwest
1020-19th Street, NW, Suite 700
Washington, DC 20036
Phone (303) 672-2821
Facsimile (303) 896-1107

Attachments: Tariff Pages


